THE WORKERS’ COMPENSATION
RATING AND INSPECTION BUREAU OF MASSACHUSETTS

101 ARCH STREET - 5TH FLOOR, BOSTON, MA 02110
{(617) 439-9030 FAX 439-6055

February 10, 1994

CIRCULAR LETTER NO. 1667

To All Members and Subscribers of the Bureau:

REVISION TO
QUALIFIED LOSS MANAGEMENT PROGRAM ENDORSEMENT
WC 2004 02 A

EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1, 1994

Circular Letter No. 1665 dated January 26, 1994 advised the approval of the above
revised Qualified L.oss Management Program Endorsement.

Due to this revision, the form number of the endorsement is corrected to
WC 20 04 02 A. The suffix A is added to the form number to indicate that the endorsement
is revised effective January 1, 1994.

NORMAN R. FONTAINE
Vice President of Industry Affairs
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